
Lower Satsop River  
Floodplain Restoration Project 

The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) has been 
funded by the Chehalis Flood Control Authority to restore natural 
riverine habitat processes and floodplain connectivity along the lower 
Satsop River to 
 

• reduce bank erosion,  
• protect agricultural soils, and  
• improve fish and wildlife habitat 

 
Phase 2 of this project will build on the recently completed Phase 1 
Satsop River Riprap Removal Restoration Project and former work by 
the Army Corp of Engineers.  Previous work developed background 
information and identified a range of conceptual alternatives for 
floodplain restoration and infrastructure protection.  The benefits and 
impacts of the most promising alternatives will be further evaluated as 
part of this phase of the project.  Together with project stakeholders, a 
preferred alternative will be selected; this alternative will be developed 
to a 60% design level. 
 

Please join WDFW and the project team to learn more about this project and your role in its success.  We will review 
the history of the project and the next steps toward development of the project alternatives.  Your knowledge of the 
river and surrounding infrastructure is a key to developing a successful project. 

 
SATSOP RIVER KICK-OFF MEETING:    March 25, 2014   6:30 – 830 pm  

Brady Fire Hall 
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Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Habitat Program – Restoration Division 
600 Capitol Way North 
Olympia, Washington   98501 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SAVE THE DATE:   
 
SATSOP RIVER KICK-OFF MEETING:    March 25, 2014   6:30 – 830 pm  

Brady Fire Hall 
 
For information:  Doris Small, 360-895-4756 doris.small@dfw.wa.gov  
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